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The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on February 24, 
2017, at 10:00 a.m. in room 315 New College.   

 
The committee approved the request to include ARST 2100, Introduction to Painting and Visuality, 
in the list of courses that satisfy Area IV, Humanities and the Arts, of the General Education Core 
Curriculum.  
 
The committee denied the requests to include the following courses in the list of courses that satisfy 
Area IV, World Language and Culture, of the General Education Core Curriculum, as it was 
determined the courses did not address global culture in the content of the courses. 
 

AMSL 1010, American Sign Language I 
AMSL 1010E, American Sign Language I 
AMSL 1020, American Sign Language II 
AMSL 1020E, American Sign Language II 
AMSL 2010, American Sign Language III 
AMSL 2010E, American Sign Language III 

 
The committee approved revisions to the core learning outcomes under the following areas of the 
General Education Core Curriculum: 
  
 Area I, Foundation Courses 
 Area II, Life Sciences and Physical Sciences 
 Area III, Quantitative Reasoning 
 
Discussions of revisions to core learning outcomes, including revisions to Area IV, World Languages 
and Global Culture, Humanities and the Arts, and Area V, Social Sciences, will continue at the next 
General Education Subcommittee meeting. 
 
The next meeting of the General Education Subcommittee will be held on Friday, March 3, at 1:30 
p.m. in 315 New College.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:25 a.m. 
 


